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Aberdeen Club News 
 

   The Aberdeen Club will hold its next meeting 
this Tuesday from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm in the 
Parish Center.  We will celebrate Valentine’s 
Day with some sweet treats and listen to the 
SKS Forensics Club presentations – always 
enjoyable and impressive to see our talented 
students.  Rides are available for all who need 
or want them.  Please RSVP to su-
san.diebold@verizon.net or call 610-585-
2727 to reserve your spot.  In case of bad 
weather that morning, please call the rectory for 
information. Please join us and bring a friend – 
all are welcome! 

MASS AND PRAYER INTENTIONS 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2020 
8:00 AM For the people of St. Katharine’s 
9:30 AM Muldoon/Bolter Families 
11:30 AM Joe Watlers 
 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2020 
6:30 AM Mary Matulevick 
8:00 AM Sister Elizabeth O’Hara 
 

Eucharistic Adoration will begin after the 8:00 am Mass with Ben-
ediction starting at 4:30 pm. 
 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2020 
6:30 AM Terrece Lytle 
8:00 AM Vincent Rogliano 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2020 
6:30 AM James and Marjorie White 
8:00 AM Elizabeth Houghton 
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2020 
6:30 AM Special Intention 
8:00 AM Richard Rockich 
 

FRIDAY, FEBRUAARY 14, 2020 
6:30 AM Special Intention 
8:00 AM Rick and Ellie Melli (Living)  
 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2020 
8:00 AM Albert Tegler, Jr. 
5:00 PM Libby Bruno 
 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2020 
8:00 AM For the people of St. Katharine’s 
9:30 AM Jake Weber 
11:30 AM Richard DePiano 
 

Readings: Sir 15:15-20; 1 Cor 2:6-10 
   Mt 5:17-37; 5:20-22a, 27-28, 33-34a, 37 

Requests for Prayers 

Sick Prayer List: 
 

   If you wish to have your name or the name of a loved 
one added to this prayer list, please call or email us.  
New names will appear in bold.  Other than critical or 

terminal conditions, the names will remain on this list for 30 
days.  Please help us keep our prayer list current by letting us 
know when the status of a person on the sick list changes.  Due to 
HIPAA laws, parish staff does not know if a parishioner is hospital-
ized or placed in a nursing home unless someone informs them.  
Please contact the parish office if you would like a hospital visit. 

Mario Andan 
Robert Bruno 
Charles Callaghan 
Ryan Carlton 
Charles Carr 
Jackie Chedeville 
Patrick Graham 
Jean Henche 
Helen Hobsonr 

Ginny Jackson 
Libby Judge 
Corrine Kerrigan 
Tony Lopez 
Daniel Maguire 
Timothy Mahoney 
Rocco Martino 
John McCabe 

Madeleine O’Keefe 
Paula Rudnick 
Logan Schweiter 
Claire Sieracki 
Jessica Smucker 
Debbie Snyder 
Maryanne Sullivan 
Connie Winoski 

Deceased Prayer List: 
 

Norma Kaune, Gail Bushey, Julia Boyle 

Visit us on Facebook. 

ONGOING PARISH ACTIVITIES 

Mothers of Young Children 
Wednesday, February 12 

 

   Parents and caregivers of children ages 0-5 are 
welcome to join us for play group this week in the 
Parish Center!  Contact Elise Parisi at 
moyc@sksparish.org or 484-885-0130 for more 
information about Mothers of Young Children.  
Also, please feel free to join our Facebook group 
- Saint Katharine's Mothers of Young Children - to 
get more information on meet-ups and events.  
 

H.O.P.E. Leader this Week – (Group 4) 
 

Heather Reilly  610-341-9262 
 

“8 O’Clock at Wayne” Group 
 

   Weekly A.A. meetings are held in St. 
Katharine’s Parish Center on Friday nights at 
8:00 pm. 

Check out our website at www.sksparish.org! 

SKS BULLETIN INFORMATION 
 

   All Bulletin information must be to the rec-
tory by 5pm on Monday.  Bulletin inserts are 
due to the rectory at least 10 days before the 
date requested.  

Wedding Anniversary Mass 
 

   Next Sunday at the 9:30 Mass we will honor 
those couples celebrating their 25th or 50th (or 
more) Wedding Anniversaries during 2020.   

mailto:susan.diebold@verizon.net
mailto:susan.diebold@verizon.net
mailto:moyc@sksparish.org
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Archdiocese of Philadelphia 

Office of the Archbishop 
222 North 17th Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19103-1299 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

February 9, 2020 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
   At this time of year we’re asked to remember the priests who have offered 
their lives in the service to the Church in Philadelphia.  Through their pastoral 
service and sacramental ministry, our priests have mediated Christ’s pres-
ence to us and in our world.  In parish communities, schools, and institutions, 
they’ve served so that we might experience the enduring kindness of our 
God. 
 
   Many retired priests continue to help parishes with their pastoral ministry.  
Others, due to advanced age and declining health, have had to withdraw from 
active ministry.  Many of our retired priests reside at Villa Saint Joseph, Darby 
and Regina Coeli, Warminster, where they continue to carry a message of 
hope to others by their lives of prayer and sacrifice.  These priests now need 
care themselves.  Your financial support is urgently requested at this time of 
their life. 
 
   The annual Collection for the Care of the Aging and Infirm Priests of the 
Archdiocese of Philadelphia will be taken in all parishes on the weekend of 
February 15-16, 2020.  This annual collection is an opportunity for the faithful 
to express their gratitude for the many blessings received through the lives of 
these good priests. 
 
  Your kindness will be remembered daily in my prayers.  May God bless you 
and your loved ones for your generous response to this annual appeal. 
 
Gratefully and with continued prayers for you. 
 
Most Reverend Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap. 
Archbishop of Philadelphia 
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PARISH ACTIVITIES 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

Men's Evening of Reflection 
February 13, 2019 from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm 

Saint Katharine of Siena Church 
 

6:30 PM: Mass  
7:00 PM: Light Dinner  
7:30 - 8:30 PM: Reflection with Fr. Scott Reilly, LC  

 

   For more information contact Tom Grube 610-710-
1088 or skskoc@gmail.com. 

Mercy Hospice 
Special request for the month of February 

 

   Due to the generosity of our parishioners and the T/
E Middle School families who donated 50 casseroles, 
the Mercy Hospice freezers are temporarily full.  As 
the staff at Mercy Hospice utilizes their current supply 
of casseroles to provide warm meals to their resi-
dents, they have requested a special donation for the 
month of February.  One of the primary functions of 
Mercy Hospice is to assist and support women and 
their children in their search for permanent housing.  
In preparation for moving towards independent hous-
ing, Mercy Hospice is requesting donations of Toilet 
Paper, Paper Towels, full size Shampoo, Conditioner, 
and All-Purpose Spray Cleaner as these essential 
items are very much needed. Thank you for helping 
Mercy Hospice fulfill an essential ministry of the 
Church.   
 

   Donations can be left in the Parish Library.  For 
more info please contact Jane Dooner at 610-505-
1436, Jane Dwyer at 610-306-9171, or Susan Wiener 
at 610-331-3847. 

Gift Bags of Love 
 
   Today (Sunday, February 9th) from 7:00 - 8:00 pm 
we will have a service project for our SKS seniors of 
the parish, in the parish center.  
 
   A special “Thank you” to ALL the high school stu-
dents who helped at our Martin Luther King Day of 
Service.  These students represent all the high 
schools in the area: Radnor High School, Conestoga 
High School, Devon Prep, St. Joe's Prep, Notre 
Dame Academy, Upper Merion High School and 
Archbishop Carroll High School. 

SKS LEAP EVENT- February 29, 2020 – 
BUY YOUR TICKETS NOW! 

 

Dear SKS Parishioners, 
 

   We hope by now you have heard about our upcom-
ing “Take a Leap for SKS” event to establish our first 
ever Annual Fund for St Katharine’s School.  We are 
excited not only about the event but about taking the 
first step to securing the future of St Katharine’s 
School.  We have been blessed with a supportive 
pastor, teachers, staff, parents and you, our support-
ive parishioners.  Nonetheless, we need to take defin-
itive steps to close the gap that exists between tuition 
and the full cost of educating our children.  We have 
a rich history that spans 104 years and we want to be 
sure future generations will have the option of an out-
standing Catholic elementary school education. 
 

   Please join us in the parish center for a night of fun 
with drinks, dinner and dancing on February 29th, 
from 7:00 pm to 11:00pm.  All are welcome- school 
parents (both past and present), alumni, grandpar-
ents and you, our parishioners.  Ticket information is 
available on line at SKSSCHOOL.ORG/TAKEALEAP. 
 

   A portion of the proceeds will benefit the Logan 
Schweiter Foundation.  If you have any SKS memo-
rabilia that you would like to loan us for the evening 
please contact Bill DiClemente at 
sksleap2020@sksschool.org. 
 

   Thank you and see you the night of the 29th! 

mailto:skskoc@gmail.com
http://sksschool.org/TAKEALEAP
mailto:sksleap2020@sksschool.org
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PARISH INCOME PARISH EXPENSES 

  

Sunday Collection: $11,931.00 Salaries: $77,180.05 
Electronic Giving: $2,215.00 Benefits:$53,829.68 

Tuition: $63,115.00 Maintenance: $8,565.91 

SKS Annual Fund: $59,650.00 
Administration Expenses: 

$7,374.11 

 
Lunchroom Expenses: 

$7,924.72 
  

Other Income: $5,049.59 Other Expenses: $13,740.22 
Weekly Income: $141,960.59 Weekly Expenses: $168,614.69 
YTD Income:  $2,575,253.88 YTD Expenses: $2,323,548.04 

 YTD Balance: $251,705.84 

OUR STEWARDSHIP IN TREASURE 
Week of 29 January — 4 February 2020 

SKS SCHOOL NEWS 

Interfaith Hospitality Network (IHN) 
 

   The Interfaith Hospitality Network provides temporary 
housing to homeless families and supports them in 
accessing community resources.  Each week, the fami-
lies move to one of ten host congregations on the Main 
Line.  SKS parish supports Wayne Presbyterian 
Church when the families visit by helping with the set-
up on Sunday morning, making meals  and spending 
time as evening and overnight hosts. 
 

Next Visit:  February 16th-23rd, 2020 
 

   Please consider volunteering your time to this very 
worthy cause.  For more information or to register, 
please contact our parish coordinator, Jane Till at 610-
710-6410 or email jane.jht@gmail.com.  

Tax Letters 
 

   Please call the rectory office (610-688-4584) if you 
would like a letter that summarizes your Church contri-

butions for tax purposes. 

Dear SKS Families, 
 

   I want to extend my thanks to all the parishioners who 
contributed to our 2nd collection for Catholic Schools 
Week.  Every dollar we received goes to Home & 
School as they help us with the operating budget of our 
school.  The cost of running our school in a competitive 
area like this exceeds the amount of tuition dollars we 
bring in.  The support of St. Katharine’s parishioners 
helps us close the deficit.  Working closely with the 
Home and School Board and our newly formed Board 
of Limited Jurisdiction, Msgr. Brouwers and I are contin-
uing to find ways to run our school efficiently as we look 
to the future. 
 

   Catholic Schools Week had many wonderful events 
spiritually, educationally, and socially.  Our prayer ser-
vice celebrated the sense of community we share as an 
SKS Family.  On Career Day we had professionals from 
28 different walks of life; they may have inspired an in-
terest in a career that students may not have consid-
ered previously.  Lastly, our recognition of "heroes" 
among us during the annual faculty/staff basketball 
game was touching amidst all the fun and excitement 
we had on that last day. 
 

   Our school is an engaging place to be where students 
know and appreciate that learning is important while at 
the same time know that school can be fun. 
 

   Please remember to consider coming to the Take a 
Leap for SKS Party on February 29th at 7:00 pm in 
the parish center.  It promises to be one great party for 
our parish school. 
 

Take care, 
 

Bud 

Cabrini University Food Pantry 
 

   The students at Cabrini University who are regis-
tered as food insecure are using the Food Pantry and 
are grateful for the non-perishable food items that we 
deliver.  The students in need can stop in at the 
Cabrini University Food Pantry throughout the day to 
grab a snack or get something to eat for breakfast, 
lunch, or dinner. 
 

   Non-perishable, single serve, microwaveable items 
as well as pasta, tomato sauce, snacks/treats are ap-
preciated.  Donations can be left in the Parish Library.  
For more info please contact Jane Dooner at 610-505-
1436, Jane Dwyer at 610-306-9171, or Susan Wiener 
at 610-331-3847. 

A Time for Song and Renewal 
 

   We invite you to join fellow parishioners in our adult 
choir during this Lenten season.  Both men and women 
are needed to enrich our sound.  Rehearsals are Tues-
day evenings from 7:15 – 8:45 in church.  Our first sea-
sonal rehearsal will be February 25th.  We will sing at 
the 9:30 Mass for Lent and Palm Sunday (March 1- 
April 5).  We will also sing Holy Thursday, Good Friday 
and the Easter Vigil.  Ability to read music is not neces-
sary.  There are no auditions.  Just bring the voice God 
gave you and let Him work through you this season.  
Our rehearsals are cordial, fun and tailored to individual 
abilities. 
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Adoration 
Maureen Reilly 
610-989-3747 
Marie Northington 
610-687-6498 

Adult Altar Servers 
Paul and Alicia Peterson 
610-989-0277 
 

Altar Servers 
Lisa Lopez-Carickoff 
610-793-7681 

Charismatic Prayer Group 
Paul Hayes  
610-687-8835 
 
Children’s Liturgy of  
the Word 
Betty Sabol 
610-688-9489 
Michele Staves      
mcstaves@gmail.com 

Church Environment 
Amy Tahtabrounian  
610-688-3970 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Patrice Polgar 
484-620-2282 

Liturgical Music Ministries 
Dr. Ted Latham 
610-688-9489 

Ministers of Hospitality 
Janna Forte 
484-432-2640 

Ministers of the Word 
(Lectors) 
Craig Hadden   
610-688-0481 
 

Pre Jordan 
Sister Mary Elizabeth 
610-688-7890 
 

Rosary Group 
Mary Ann Mahoney        
610-971-0441 

 

Aid for Friends 
Barbara Gallagher 
610-687-6526 
 

Athletic Association 
Michael McCormick 
ad@sksparish.org 
 

Boy Scouts 
John McGee 
610-389-0451 

C.A.R.E.S. (Children Are 
Receiving Extended Care) 
Michael Gavin    
610-587-7440 
 

Close Knit Community 
Marie Rauscher 
610-964-0642 

H.O.P.E. (Helping Other  
People in Emergencies) 
Colleen Maguire    
610-688-0551 
Shauna Munshower  
610-688-4348 

Interfaith Hospitality  
Network 
Robert and Jane Till          
610-710-6410 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Tom Grube 
skskofc@gmail.com 

Mercy Hospice Casserole 
Program 
Jane Dwyer 
610-306-9171 
Jane Dooner 
610-505-1436 
Susan Wiener 
610-331-3847 

Parish Library 
Christine Purkiss 
610-202-5360 

Parish Center Kitchen 
Ginny Dutton 
610-710-6307 
 

Persons with Disabilities 
Rosemarie Mazzeo 
215-888-1043 

St. Martin de Porres  
Outreach 
Beth Stone 
610-688-8627 

WORSHIP 

SERVICE 

 

Bible Study 
Msgr. Brouwers 
610-688-4584 
 

Home and School Association 
Erin Buckley 
610-331-8237 
 

Marriage Preparation 
Dan and Julie Pijawka 
610-993-1249 
 

Parish School 
Frank Tosti 
610-688-5451 
 

P.R.E.P. and P.R.E.P. Board  
(CCD Advisory Board) 
Sr. Mary Elizabeth Karalis 
610-688-7890 
 

Respect Life 
Matt and Maria Sowden 
610-975-9474 
sksrespectlife@gmail.com  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation 
of  Adults (RCIA) 
Msgr. Brouwers 
610-688-4584 

OUT OF PARISH  

RESOURCES 

Archdiocesan Information   
215-587-3600 

Crisis Pregnancy Line  
1-800-CARE-002 

Metropolitan Tribunal  
215-587-3750 

Separated and Divorced  
Catholics          
215-587-0500 

     ABUSE POLICY  

If you are interested  in learning more about any 
of the groups call the contact name above or the 
rectory at 610-688-4584. 

  COMMUNITY BUILDING CATECHESIS 

Alcoholics Anonymous 
Contact Rectory      
610-688-4584 
 

Hospitality Committee 
(Newcomers) 
Helen Gleason 
610-688-0124 
 

Mothers of Young Children 
Elise Parisi 
moyc@sksparish.org 

Parish Coffee  
Anne Walkenhorst  
610-525-1452 
 

Parish Center Reservations  
Manager 
Marian Cellucci 
610-688-7044 

Aberdeen Club 
Susan Diebold  
610-527-3298 
 

Walking with Purpose 
Maureen Reilly 
610-989-3747 
Colleen Brady 
610-687-3449 

Time and Talent Team Coordinators: Bob McAlaine: bobbydmc@gmail.com,  
Chris Gagliardi: cgagliardi@cdssh.org  

mailto:bobbydmc@gmail.com

